THE GRIGGSVILLE-PERRY SCHOOLS, IN ACTIVE PARTNERSHIP WITH PARENTS AND COMMUNITY, ARE COMMITTED TO
PROVIDING AN EDUCATIONAL PROGRAM DEDICATED TO TEACHING AND LEARNING, WITHIN A CARING ENVIRONMENT.

Griggsville-Perry Community Unit School District #4

PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPERTY TAX INCREASE
202 North Stanford Street
Griggsville, 1L 62340
Wednesday, December 21, 2022
6:45 p.m.

Agenda
l. Call to Order
. Roll Call
[1l.  Present FY2023-24 Proposed Levy
IV.  Public Recognition for Comments and/or Questions

V. Adjournment



